
Dear Valued Suppliers, 

This is to inform you that we have officially updated our Kenvue Brazil subsidiary name to 

reflect our Kenvue branding and independence. 

Effective date: February 10th
, 2025 

Johnson & Johnson Industrial Ltda. 

Previous Bill To: 

Johnson & Johnson Industrial Ltda. 
Rodovia Presidente Dutra, s/n°, Km 
154 
CEP: 12240-907 
Soo Jose dos Campos - SP 

Kenvue Ltda. 

New Bill To: 

Kenvue Ltda. 

Rodovia Presidente Dutra, s/n°, Km 
154 
CEP: 12240-907 
S的Jose dos CamQ_OS - SP 

Other entities not mentioned above will remain as is and are not in scope of name change. 

Click here for the documentation required to update the registration. 

Please note only the company name will change. There will be no change to Tax Id, Bank 

Account Number or Remittance numbers. 

From Feb 10th
, 2025, the "Bill To" information in any new purchase orders will reflect the new 

name as stated above. Open purchase orders will remain valid and we will not send a new 

purchase order due to the name change. 

Our existing contracts and quality agreements will continue to remain valid. When it is time to 

amend or enter new agreements, we will update to reflect our new naming convention. 

https://mcusercontent.com/f35bf8a8839edd4927b6cc320/files/77512739-d3ea-4434-9ed0-d69cbb2ab6ae/CNPJ_Alera_ccedil_atilde_o_da_Raz_atilde_o_Social_Deferido.pdf
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